

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Nezzie Wade 1194 Barnum Lane Eureka, Ca. 95503

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Dear Nezzie,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely, Sture Modrane

Steve Madrone, Chair

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OUNTY OF HUMBOLDT



825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Patty Rae PO Box 2178 Redway, CA 95560

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Dear Patty,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

the Modrane

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

of HUANDO

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111
EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Darlene Spoor dspoor@arcatahouse.org

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

the Madrane

Dear Darlene,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

or HUAR

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Tony Giraud 1320 Silverado Avenue McKinleyville, CA 95519

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Dear Tony,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation was greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

the Madrone

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Lynn Martinez PO Box 1645 Willow Creek, Ca. 95573

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Dear Lynn,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

How Madrone

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair



COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111 EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Michelle Nielsen Planning and Building Department mnielsen@co.humboldt.ca.us

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Dear Michelle,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Steve Madrone

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

of HUNDO

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Sally Hewitt PO Box 7007 Eureka, CA 95512

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

the Madrone

Dear Sally,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair



COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Janelle Egger 1020 Angel Heights Fortuna, CA 95540

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Dear Janelle,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Stee Madrane

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

of HUANGO CD

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Marc Delany 2212 Jacoby Creek Road Bayside, Ca. 95524

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Dear Marc,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Stine Madrane

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

OF HUADO OF

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

March 21, 2023

Robert Ward rward@co.humboldt.ca.us

Re: Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee

Stine Madrone

Dear Robert,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt Housing Trust Fund and Homelessness Solutions Committee and for serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your leadership, dedication and participation were greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair